
 

 

 

 

Our Value this half term is Justice 
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Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils,  
 
Thank you for all your support this year. It is always a 
privilege to work with all our young people and families. 
We had a lovely Leavers’ Service in church yesterday and 
wish our Year 6 children the best of times as they start 
their new adventure at secondary school. We look forward 
to welcoming everyone else back on 4th September. Have a 
fantastic Summer. 
 
Y6 shine in their production! Monday and Tuesday  
this week saw wonderful performances from all of our Year 
6’s in their production of The Wizard of Oz. The school 
enjoyed watching the dress rehearsal on Monday morning 
then family and friends came to watch in the evenings. The 
children have worked so hard and everyone was impressed 
with such fabulous performances; there may even have 
been a tear or two shed. Congratulations to you all! 
 
Staff leavers We wish Mrs Reed, Mrs Hudgell and Mr 
Owers who are leaving us, all the best for the future as they 
move on to pastures new. Thank you all very much for your 
hard work and dedication during your time here at St. 
Nicholas.  

Nursery and Reception went on a walk to Fairlands Park 
on Tuesday morning. They were joined by some of their 
parents and carers and had a lovely time walking, chatting 
and playing together. Please see some photos of their time 
there on the following page. 

Year 2 enjoyed a visit to Stevenage Library on Tuesday 
afternoon as you can see here: 

 

Achievements  

These children are our Values Champions for the first half of 
this term having consistently demonstrated the value of 
Justice. Congratulations to all of you. 
 
Reception:; Y1: Etienn; Y2: Joel; Y3: Evelyn & Estera; Y4: Elsa-
Mae & Alexander; Y5: Samuel & Eden; Y6: Immi & Saumya.   

Each week we focus on a learning behaviour and one or two 
children who display this behaviour in each class will receive a 
certificate in celebration of this. Our learning behaviour this 
week has been Resilience. 

Congratulations to: YR: Ramona; Y1: Maya, Delia & Arthur; Y2: 
Leanna & Caelib; Y3: Zachariah & Angel; Y4: Jadon; Y5: Andy, 
Carlos, Gabriella & Isla; Y6: Zackary-Kai, Frankie, Joanna & 
Osbert. 

 
House points   
 
Huge congratulations to St Clare’s House for having the most 
House points this year! Very well done as well to all the 
children who have worked hard through the year to earn 
House points. The overall total number of points this year for 
each House is:  
 

St Clare:  3214   
St Francis:  3126 
St Catherine: 3119 
St Andrew: 3090 
 

Does your child play Roblox? This is one of the biggest online 
gaming platforms and features social elements which allows 
players to talk to each other and send friend requests. Use the 
safety guide found here (PDF or video format) to keep you in 
the know and keep them safe. 

 

Have a Wonderful Summer. Mrs Collins 

 

Learning, Loving, Living in God’s Family 

“But I am like an olive tree flourishing in the house of God; I trust in God’s unfailing love forever and 

ever.” Psalm 52:8 

mailto:admin@stnicholas120.herts.sch.uk
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/gaming-consoles/roblox-parental-controls/
https://www.internetmatters.org/parental-controls/gaming-consoles/roblox-parental-controls/


Nursery and Reception walk to Fairlands Valley Park 

 

       

 

 


